
*  NOTICE OF MEETING * 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

REMOTE PUBLIC 

BUDGET HEARING  

MAY 27, 2020 

Meeting Closed to the Public  

Livestreamed on Google Meet 

 

The Board of Education of the East Rockaway Union Free School 

District announces its remote public BUDGET HEARING as 

follows: 
 

DATE:  Tuesday, May 27, 2020 

TIME:  7:00 p.m. [Meeting will be Livestreamed]  

 

NOTE:  Based on the suspension of the Open Meetings 

provision of the Public Officer’s Law, this meeting will be 

closed to the public and live streamed.  Log onto the District’s 

website at: 

www.eastrockawayschools.org and follow the link to view the 

meeting. 

 

http://www.eastrockawayschools.org/

